
                                                                                                      

 

October 2, 2020 

Dear family and friends, 

Happy Friday everyone! I hope all of you are keeping cool and 
hydrated during these unusually warm Autumn days. May you and 
your family find ways to experience the season comfortably and 
safely.       

We are certainly keeping those who have been impacted by the devastation brought 
about by the wildfires in our thoughts and prayers. We are thankful for the firefighters 
and first responders who continue to save lives and properties each day. We pray to 
God for these fires to be contained soon.  

Due to the poor air quality and extreme heat, the Residents have been somewhat 
limited in their ability to walk outside. This puts a challenge to our activities staff in 
finding new and different indoor activities for Residents to join and participate in. Let’s 
congratulate the activities team for doing a great job!   

So far, we have received 80% of the signed influenza vaccine consent forms. Again, 
please encourage your loved ones to take the vaccine for their safety and wellbeing.  
Please take yours as well.  

As mentioned to you last week, we will soon start the COVID-19 weekly staff testing.  
We are doing this to comply with the mandate set by the SF Department of Public 
Health. Know that we continue to be vigilant with staff and Resident screening for 
infection signs and symptoms.  

This week, we welcomed another new Resident. She is a very lovely woman and she is 
now a member of our St. Anne’s community! As our Home continues to be COVID-19 
free, God willing, we will be able to welcome new Residents every couple of weeks.  

Once again, thank you for your generosity and support to the Home. Many of you have 
asked of what we need; we could use Kleenex and body wash.  

God bless you,  

                              

       


